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Christmas Concert:  
We have worked hard on our virtual Christ-
mas show and the premier of our show was 
on Thursday 17th December at 6:30pm.We 
hope you enjoyed it and would love if you 
shared with us how you are all watched it!  

Christmas Church Service This will not be taking place this year in 
Bearsden Cross Church but, we will be having our Christmas assembly 
via Teams for the pupils to watch in the classrooms today, Monday 21st 
December . Rev Wilson will be provide us with a short Christmas mes-
sage during the assembly.  

Christmas Parties  
Everyone has enjoyed their Christ-
mas parties. We were delighted 
that Santa Claus was able to find 
time in his busy schedule to visit P1 
and 2 during their parties.  

We would like to wish  everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Primary 1 Enrolment for August 2021 
East Dunbartonshire Council will have a new system in place where parents can perform the appli-
cation online, with no requirement to come into the school.  Mitigating against the risk and poten-
tial transfer of COVID 19 between families / staff. The form will be ready for the first week in Janu-
ary 2021 and we will communicate the webpage link to all once we have been informed of this by 
East Dunbartonshire Council.  

Dates for your diary  
Monday 8th February    Holiday 
Tuesday 9th February    Holiday 
Wednesday 10th February   In service day – school closed for pupils 
 

Contact Information   
Mrs Catriona Smith, Head Teacher 
Tel: 955 2254 
office@bearsden.e-dunbarton.sch.uk 
Website: www.bearsden.e-dunbarton.sch.uk 
Twitter: @BearsdenPrimary 
Fundraising Group: bearsdenfundraising@outlook.com   
Parent Council: parentcouncil@bearsden.e-dunbarton.sch.uk 
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